
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 3rd October 2025:  This week we have been… 
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We have moved into using a new book as inspiration for our writing: ‘Claude in the City’ 
by Alex T Smith. We have read the first few pages of the story and have written some 
poetry about a city, drawn a map of a city and written a descriptive postcard in role as 
Claude. 

Our spellings this week have been where the digraph ou makes an ‘u’ sound: 

Touch, double, country, trouble, young, cousin, enough, couple, encourage, flourish. 
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   Addition and subtraction:   

Our new topic for maths is addition and subtraction. We started by revising our number 

bonds to 10 and then we have used our place value knowledge to add 1s to 3 digit numbers, 

then 10s and finally 100s. We have used base 10 to help us: fish (hundreds) chips (tens) and 

peas (ones) 
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• RE – We learnt about the story of Abraham and discussed how difficult it might have 

been for Abraham and Sarah to trust in God. 

• MUSIC – We practiced the note A and semibreves (4 beat notes) alongside crochets (1 

beat notes) and minims (2 beat notes). Then we practiced playing pieces using both 

notes A and B. 

• Science – We investigated what a force is. 

• PE- Basketball – we developed our team working skills and learnt how to attack and 

defend. 

• Computing - we learnt what a network is and how a network switch helps connect 

computers so that messages and documents can be sent. 

• Art – we designed our own Christmas cards. 
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PE is swimming on Tuesdays and basketball on Fridays; come in PE kit both days please. 
Please remember to remove earrings on both days. 
 
We are no longer using Seesaw to correspond with parents. Please email us if you need to 
send a message: 
Victoria.bruce@barham.kent.sch.uk 
Sally.gurney@barham.kent.sch.uk 
This is in line with our home school communication policy which was sent out to everybody. 

Please do keep posting things that the children would like to share though.😊 
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